
November 30, 2005

Department of the Army 
ATTN: Thomas Gizicki, Radiation Safety Officer
U.S. Army Tank-Automotive Armaments Command
Rock Island, AMSTA-CS-CZR
Rock Island, IL 61299-7630

SUBJECT: SAFETY INSPECTION REPORT AND COMPLIANCE INSPECTION, 
REPORT NO. 030-13027/2005-002

Dear Mr. Gizicki:

On October 11, 2005, we conducted an on-site inspection of the activities authorized under
NRC License No. 12-00722-06.  At the exit meeting with you on October 11, 2005, we issued
an NRC Form 591, “Safety Inspection Report and Compliance Inspection.”  This form indicated
no violations were identified.  After further review of Event No. 41865, “Lost M88 ACADA
Chemical Detector,” we are rescinding the NRC Form 591 dated October 11, 2005, and you will
be notified under separate correspondence regarding our enforcement decision regarding this
matter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter 
will be available electronically in the NRC Public Document Room or 
from the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system 
(ADAMS).  The NRC’s document system is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
                                                                       
   Sincerely,

/RA by K. Lambert Acting for/

John R. Madera, Chief
Materials Inspection Branch
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